
Getting things done – Colinton Place
and Saggar Street #dundeewestend

We have recently had complaints about a number of potholes in Colinton Place
and Saggar Street.
We therefore reported these to the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership to
ensure these are repaired and received the following helpful response :
“Thank you for your report.   Repairs have been ordered.”
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